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Would you like to write mathematics with a publication-quality 
appearance?  The American Mathematical Society says: “Many 
mathematics publishers (including the AMS) strongly encourage the 
use of LaTeX”.  If you plan to write for a math class or submit 
articles to journals, LaTeX is worth a look.  (It’s free.) 
 
This workshop is intended for all Mathematics majors and interested 
community members.  If you can use HSU lab computers, you don’t 
need anything else.  Optionally, bring a laptop with a working LaTeX 
2e installation OR web access and an Overleaf account. 

 
Thursday, January 25, 2018 

Science A 364, 4:00 pm 
  

  

 

 

 

For more info, go to http://www.humboldt.edu/math/news-and-events/math-colloquium 

Please note: because the meeting location is a computer lab across campus, we will skip the tea this week. 
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